
In D.T. we will be doing a food and nu-
trition unit. We will be learning about 
rationing in WW2 and the ‘Dig for Vic-
tory’ campaign and will be using vege-
tables that would have been available 
at the time to create a soup.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This term, we will be studying       
Christianity—specifically learning 
about the trinity and the resurrection.  
 
 

Reading at Home  
Home school link books need to be in school 
every day as we check through them to 
monitor the quantity and quality of reading 
taking place at home.  It is important that 
you record quality comments in your home 
school link book so use the ideas in there to 
aid you if you’re stuck or find yourself 
becoming repetitive. 
 
Home Learning  
Children will be expected to complete 
spelling, reading and mathematics (TTRS) 
home learning each week.  
Spelling homework will be handed out every 
Friday and is due in by the following 
Wednesday.  
 
Funky Friday 
Each class will take it in turns to host this 
term. If your child is presenting, you are 
invited to come and watch.  
 
Key Dates 
Monday 21st February—Back to school 
Wednesday 2nd March—Brighton University visitors  
Thursday 3rd March—World Book Day 
Wednesday 9th March—Careers Café  
W/C 21st March- Bikeability Week 1 
W/C 28th March- Bikeability Week 2 
Tuesday 29th March @ 2:30—SATS information 
session 
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In English, the 
children will be 
reading ‘Letters 
from the 
Lighthouse’ by 
Emma Carroll, 
which is set in 
WW2 and will link 
to our History 
work.  
 

We will spend time this term learning 
about ratio, algebra, area, perimeter 
and volume, geometry, reflection and 
translation, graphs and averages and 
negative numbers.  
Time is ticking and we are getting 
closer to the SATS. Please encourage 
your children to continue practicing 
their arithmetic skills and their times 
tables and division facts. 
Please also encourage children to 
attend tutoring regularly when 
offered. 
Keep playing on times table Rockstars! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

English Science SATs 
This is the final term before the SATs 
tests. 
The children will continue to use their 
SAT buster books at school as well as 
bringing them home in order to 
familiarise themselves with what tests 
look like, identify areas to revise and 
how to sit test conditions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding 
the SATS we will be hosting a parental 
engagement meeting later this term. 
We will send out a letter nearer the 
time. 

 Silver Birch—Tuesday & Friday 
Chestnut—Tuesday & Friday 

Spindle-Tuesday & Friday 
Please continue to wear your P.E. kit to 

school on P.E. days.  

This term, Year 6 are learning about 
Electricity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children will be learning about the 
recognised symbols used in circuit 
diagrams and will investigate how the 
brightness of a bulb or volume of a 
buzzer can be affected. 
 
There will be plenty of opportunities 
for the children to work scientifically 
to solve problems, answer questions 
and create investigations. 
 
 
 

Mathematics 

PE 
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